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MID SUSSEX DISTRICT PLAN EXAMINATION 
 
Inspector:  Jonathan Bore, MRTPI Programme Officer:  Pauline Butcher 

c/o 260 Collingwood Road  

Sutton Tel: 07823 494353 

Surrey, SM1 2NX Email: ldfprogrammeofficer@tiscali.co.uk 

________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Chris Tunnell     27 February 2017 
Acting Head of Planning 

Mid Sussex District Council 
Oaklands Road 

Haywards Heath 
West Sussex 
RH16 1SS 

 
 

 
 

Dear Mr Tunnell 
 

Mid Sussex District Plan 2014-2031 
 

Thank you for your letter of 24 February. 
 

The Plan does not actually need to identify every deliverable site or even 
land for the whole of the plan period. It should simply contain the policies 

and the framework for the housing requirement to be achieved. I am giving 
the Council the opportunity of undertaking the further work to put those 

policies in place. 
 

I hope we can make some good progress in scoping the further work on 
Friday 3 March and I can assure you that I will give full and fair 

consideration to the results of that work to ensure a sound Plan. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

Jonathan Bore 
 
INSPECTOR 
  


